Korean Foundation for
International Cultural Exchange

2020-2021 Korea-Russia Year of Cultural Exchanges
Korea-Russia Young Arts Project

Dear Professor Galina Zhukova, Jury of the project,

KOFICE sincerely appreciates your support and cooperation towards the “Korea-Russia
Young Arts Project” which was carried out to commemorate the 30th anniversary of diplomatic

relations between Republic of Korea and Russian Federation.

We are very pleased to work with ‘St. Petersburg State University’ as a partner during the project.
It has been a valuable journey collaborating with you and your gifted students for past 5 months.
We assure that this project became more enriched and completed successfully with your
contribution. Your advice and knowledge have been a great impact on artistic growth of both

Korean and Russian participants.

Our project suggested new method of cultural exchanges in the pandemic situation.

It was a great opportunity for participants to better understand each other’s culture,

to build more artistic knowledge and to make friends through the project. We hope that
“Korea-Russia Young Arts Project” discovered emerging artists and provided them an artistic

learning space for professional development.

We expect to maintain a good partnership with ‘St. Petersburg State University’ and work together
to achieve mutual goals. Although this project is over, we look forward to working with you

for other projects in the near future.

All the best,
President of KOFICE
Jung Kil-hwa ;9 ) S
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